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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador
of the United States of America to Canada.

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OrTAWA, February 4, 1964.
No. 18

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 244 dated February 4, 1964,
concerning the Exchange of Notes of December 28, 1962, which constituted_a\n
agreement between our two governments for the establishment and operation
of a command and data acquisition station in Canada to serve an operationa
meteorological satellite system being established by the United States. :

I have the honour to inform you that your proposal to terminate this
agreement as of the date of my reply is acceptable to the Government of
Canada. I therefore agree to your further proposal that your Note and m¥y
reply shall constitute an agreement between our two governments on
subject with effect from this date.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration:

PAUL MARTIN :
Secretary of State for External Affair®

His Excellency Walton Butterworth,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
100 Wellington Street,
Ottawa.




